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We work together to ensure that every pupil who attends BWA is happy and feels safe so they are ready for learning, every day. 
It is hard to believe it was only a week ago that we were getting ready for the PTA Christmas fair. I am sure I speak on behalf of the whole school community in thanking our fantastic PTA who organised this lovely event for us all to enjoy. Thank you must also go to everyone who made time to come along and join in the festive activities. 

Yr1 Trip 
Year 1 pupils went off to The Omnibus Theatre to see The Selfish Giant ….despite the awful rain they came back beaming. 

What another amazing week we have had at BWA celebrating the progress pupils have made and watching the most wonderful performances.  Thank you to all parents, friends and family who took time at this busy time to come along to support the children.

[image: Image result for christmas concert clipart]KS1 Performance Our Year 1 & 2 pupils sang and recited poems they had been learning this term, during their super concert. Well done Yr 1 & 2 – you were stars. 

[image: Image result for christmas concert clipart]Year 3 & 4
There was a surge of energy in this concert. Everyone had a great time listening to the Christmas story told in an interactive way. I was truly impressed with their confidence and beautiful singing. Well done Year 3 & 4. We are super proud of you all. 

[image: Image result for nativity]EYFS Nativity
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our pupils in RF and RM performed the Wriggly Nativity. They performed with so much confidence, they knew their lines off by heart and the most impressive part was their recall of the words in every song they sang. Wow! It was a joy to see them all so happy and eager to perform and they got us all wriggling to the music. 

[image: Image result for pizza making clip art]Year 3 Pizza Making
Our year 3 pupils had an awesome time designing their own pizzas, making their own dough and adding the toppings to their pizza base. They cooked their handmade pizzas at home and I hear they were delicious.  Thank you to our helpful parents who came along to help us with this activity. It is much appreciated. 

Next week, we will be sending out a letter regarding the safe use of IT and importance of time away from the screen, that we hope you will find helpful for the holiday and beyond. 

[image: Image result for peace at christmas clip art]I would like to wish all of you a very happy Christmas and hope that you have an enjoyable time spending time with family and friends during this holiday.

                      Séana Henry 
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Key Dates
Christmas Lunch – next Wednesday 

School breaks up at the normal time on Friday 21st December

Bilingual & French classes return on Monday 7th Jan 2019
English classes return on Tuesday 8th Jan 2019


Weekly Attendance 
            95% Target
1B – 98.3%		
Y1 – 94.1%	[image: ]
2B – 98 %  	
Y2 – 90.8%	[image: ]	
3B – 97.9%	
Y3 – 96.9%	
4B – 99.1%	
Y4 – 96.0%                
5B – 95.9%	
Y5 – 93.7%	[image: ]
6B – 94.9%	[image: ]
Y6 – 94.8%	[image: ]
Remember the soft start begins at 8.30am - ready to learn at 8.45am







Excellent Learners
Who are creative - congratulations to:
1B – Alphonse
Y1 – Jane
2B – David
Y2 – Ethan
3B – Soline
Y3 – David
4B – Matilde
Y4 – Iker
5B – Johan
Y5 – Lauren
6B – Bethia
Y6 – Shadi

14th December  2018  ‘Every act of love is a work of peace no matter how small’ -  Mother Theresa
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